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Extension to the Period for Responses to the Consultation on 
Measures in support of the retail market  
 
 
22 April 2021 
 

The Commission has published on 2 April 2021 a consultation document setting out proposals to 

support non-household customers affected by the pandemic and transition the market back to its 

normal operations. The document also sets out plans to introduce a new licence condition on financial 

resilience measures.  

The Commission invited stakeholders to provide their comments on the consultation document and 

set out an initial deadline for comments of 23 April 2021. To ensure that all stakeholders have 

sufficient time to consider the proposals and contribute constructively throughout the consultation 

process we have now extended the deadline to 7 May 2021.  

The Commission will also arrange a workshop to provide stakeholders with an opportunity to discuss 

the proposals and seek clarification. The details for the workshop will follow separately. 

This document has been sent to all licensed providers, Scottish Government, Scottish Water, Citizens 

Advice Scotland and the Central Market Agency. 

 

 

 

https://www.watercommission.co.uk/view_Measures_in_Support_of_the_Retail_Market.aspx

